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Goodbye!  
 

Thank you all from the bottom of my heart for 

your lovely words of love and luck, your 

wonderful presents and extraordinary generosity 

with my leaving collection.   Itôs extremely hard to 

say goodbye and Iôm very sad to leave but as we 

say to our children, sometimes you have to step 

out of your comfort zone to move yourself 

on.  My time at Wootton has been very blessed 

with the most fantastic of memories: the staff 

are an extremely special team of people and you 

are very lucky to have them working with your 

children.  It has been an absolute pleasure and 

privilege to work with all of you over the last few 

years ï the parental community is also very 

special and such a strength of the school.  But 

most of all, the children have filled me with 

pride, joy and wonder every day Iôve been here 

and I will miss all of them very much as I move 

on. 

Have a wonderful summer, full of lots of family 

and friends, and I wish you all the absolute best 

of everything for the future!  

Ms Searing 

Final Word from the Headteacher  
 

Well where has this year gone?  It only seems like five minutes ago I was welcoming you all back from the summer 

holiday.  So much has happened this year, and the school has gone from strength to strength.   The children and staff 

have worked so hard this year, I want to thank them for their commitment.   I also want to thank you as parents for 
your support and help this year.   Our Year 6 results are some of the best that the school has ever achieved, and 

proves that with excellent teaching, you can still provide a wide curriculum and range of enrichment opportunities to 
ensure that they have an exciting time at school.  

 

We will continue to build ever closer ties with Sponne and the Tove Learning Trust, and hopefully I will have some 
news for you next academic year.  We also will be having some great developments for really improving the reading 

across our school, and have plans for how as parents you can really support your child at home with their reading.  
 

So thank you once again, and I look forward to seeing you again in September for the next instalment in the journey 
of your children's education. 

 

Mr Nairn 

SCHOOL RE-OPENS AT 8.45AM ON WEDNESDAY THE 5TH OF SEPTEMBER, HAVE A 
GREAT SUMMER!  

From the Governors  
  
As the school year closes, I would like take this opportunity to say 

well done to all the children at Wootton. You were once again a 
credit to the school in many areas, including your attitude to 

learning, your conduct on school trips, your great theatrical and 

musical performances and your participation in sporting events - 
you all did the school proud!  

  
For the year 6 children leaving Wootton, I hope you will look back 

fondly on your time here. You have grown into fantastic role 

models and ambassadors for the school and I know that the other 
year groups have really looked up to you. I wish you all the very 

best as you embark on a new chapter that will bring new and 
exciting experiences and opportunities. 

  
Of course I would also like to say a special thank you and 

goodbye to Ms Searing. You have done a great deal for the 

school, always with the children at heart. I wish you all the best 
as you move on to take up a deserved headship. It will not be 

long before you have your new school singing and dancing along, 
which for sure is a huge part of your legacy here.  

  

Finally a big thank you to all staff and governors at Wootton. I 
feel very privileged to experience first -hand all the hard work that 

you do to help the children be the best they can be.  
  

I wish you all a relaxing and well -deserved summer holiday and 

look forward to seeing you again in September.  
Stephen Breen 

Chair of Governors 



 

  

Goodbye Part 2  
 

We would like to wish Sue 

Thompson, from the After 
School Club, all the best for 

her new ventures. We will 

still see you in school when 
you drop off for  Breakfast 

Club but we know that you 
will be sorely missed by all 

the children at After School 

Club. Thank you for all your 
hard work!  

        Awards  
 
Fantastic to see so many children getting their gold and an unprecedented amount of children 
getting silver that we ran out of badges.   Please rest assured that they have been on order 
but we are still waiting for them to arrive.   We will give them out in September when the 
children return. Also, well done to J for achieving his Bronze Award in the last week.  

 

Stars Of The Week  
  

Lots of amazing children demonstrating all the school values consistently 

- well done everyone  
 

 



 

  

Wootton Primary School Parliament  
 

The members of the school parliament have worked so hard this year to shape and improve many 

aspects across the school.  It has been such a pleasure working with them this year, and they have been 

so ably led by Mihir as the Primary Minister.  A big thank you also goes to Mrs Colton and Mrs Cully who 

have also worked hard with the children this year.  


